
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, December 12, 2021 

Important Dates: 
 

Live Nativity  
Sunday, Dec. 19th  
11:00 – 1:00 
 
 
Early Release 
Thursday, December 
23rd  
 
 
Holiday Break 
Dec. 24th – Jan. 2nd  
 
 
Back to School! 
Monday, Jan. 3rd  
 
 
  

A Letter from the Guild:  

All Aboard the Gingerbread Express, thanks to all who 
participated. They all came out great! 
Winners are: 
 
1. The Taylor Family 
2. The Cardoso Family 
 
 
Please join us on Sunday, December 19th @ 11:00 AM for the 
school’s First Ever Live Nativity, which will be presented by 
our very own students.  Hot Chocolate will be provided, as well 
as our School’s Choir performing Christmas Carols.  If you 
would like to bring your Baby Jesus from your Nativity 
Scene, Father Peter will also be on hand to bless it. We 
will be collecting Food for the Lazarus House, Gently Used 
Coats and Winter Gear for Catie’s Closet and Diaper Donations 
for the Pregnancy Care Center. Boxes are setup in the school 
cafeteria leading up to the event so please feel free to start 
sending in donations. 
 
 
New Year’s Resolution: Read the Bible – Bible Study led by 
Katie McCarty, in person meetings at St. Augustine School or 
zoom. Every other Thursday starting January 13, 2022 from 
7:00 – 8:15 PM. Email Kathie.simons77@gmail.com for more 
information. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Scripture/Prayer:   
Lord Jesus, nothing escapes your watchful gaze and care. May I 

always walk in the light of your truth and never stray from your loving 

presence. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 

Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 

 

 

 



 


